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I live on Pleasant Valley Road and have seen several accidents from people trying to 

pull out on Hwy 20. Twice I have nearly been hit by someone with no blinker deciding 

to turn off Hwy 20 to Pleasant Valley. I have seen so many near misses, I can’t even 

count. Please put in a light before someone is killed. Thank you. 


